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February	11,	2010	-	[SRRA]	DEP	Offices	will	be	closed	Friday	2/12
and	Monday	2/15;	will	reopen	on	Tuesday	2/16

From: SRRA	<SRRA@dep.nj.gov>

To: srra@listserv.state.nj.us

Date	&	Time: 2/11/2010	5:27	PM

Subject [SRRA]	DEP	Offices	will	be	closed	Friday	2/12	and	Monday	2/15;	will	reopen	on	Tuesday
2/16

The	offices	of	the	NJ	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	-	Site	Remediation	Program	will	be	closed	on
Friday,	February	12,	2010	due	to	a	mandatory	furlough	and	on	Monday,	February	15,	2010	in	recognition	of
Presidents'	Day.	The	offices	will	reopen	at	8:00	am	on	Tuesday,	February	16,	2010.

To	report	a	discharge	or	spill	of	a	hazardous	substance	or	other	environmental	emergency,	contact	the	DEP
Hotline	at	1-877-WARNDEP		(1-877-927-6337)	24	hours	a	day,	7	days	a	week.
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